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Mrs Karayiannis 
Principal 
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Donaghadee Road 
NEWTOWNARDS 
Co Down 
BT23 7HA 14 March 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mrs Karayiannis 
 
UPDATE ON SAFEGUARDING ARRANGEMENTS IN MOVILLA HIGH SCHOOL 
 
In line with the child protection/safeguarding procedures of the Education and Training Inspectorate 
(ETI), two inspectors returned to Movilla High School on 4 March 2014 as a follow-up to the original 
inspection; the purpose of the visit was to ensure that the safeguarding issues, raised in the original 
inspection, had been addressed.  
 
On the basis of the evidence available, the revised arrangements were evaluated as satisfactory.  
During the interim period, the school had received support from the Curriculum Advisory and Support 
Service (CASS) Link Officer and Child Protection Officer of the South-Eastern Education and Library 
Board.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
 
ppELIZABETH  WELLS (MRS) cc Chairperson of the Board of Governors, 
Inspection Services Branch  Movilla High School 
  Mr G Butler, Chief Executive, SEELB 
 


